



January 10, 2019

Dear Future Building Exhibitor,

The Ontario Construction Secretariat (OCS) is looking for exhibitors for the **16**<sup>th</sup> **Annual Future Building**. This unique, three-day, experiential and informational construction trades exposition will take place at the **EY Centre**, **4899 Uplands Dr.**, in **Ottawa** in **Hall 2 from May 14**<sup>th</sup> **to 16**<sup>th</sup>.

As a past exhibitor, thank you for sharing your tools, skills and information with young career seekers in grade 7 through to post-secondary education, aboriginal youth, youth at risk and adults in career transition. Your commitment to today's youth and tomorrow's unionized tradespeople is extremely important and your continued participation in showcasing the trades is greatly appreciated.

For the past 3 years we have been tracking attendance and conducting surveys to provide a better experience for exhibitors and attendees. Future Building 2019 will continue to **focus on emerging technology and green initiatives in the construction industry.** In 2019 we are also adjusting the number of time slots and will now end each day at 2:00pm. This change was made based on low attendance numbers during this time as students need to return for school bus departures.

This year, we anticipate more than 6,000 students, teachers, staff, guidance councillors and interested youth will be in attendance. Please consider registering as an exhibitor and making Future Building 2019 another great success. Registration can be done online by clicking <a href="here">here</a>. Alternatively, please see the attached Exhibitor Package which also includes the required forms. Please complete your registration by March 25<sup>th</sup>, 2019.

Feel free to share this information with anyone else in your trade or organization that you feel should have it. Also, please let us know of any other potential exhibitors you think would benefit from participating in this event.

As always, thank you for supporting this great event and if you have any questions please contact Jim Wright by phone at (416) 620-5210 ext. 2269 or by email to <a href="mailto:jwright@iciconstruction.com">jwright@iciconstruction.com</a>.

Regards,

Robert Bronk
Chief Executive Officer
Ontario Construction Secretariat